

UC DAVIS GIFT ADMINISTRATION
1460 DREW AVE, SUITE 100
DAVIS, CA 95618
TEL 530.754.2043
gifts@ucdavis.edu

September 25, 2017

SBM Sistemi Srl Strada Torino 43 10043 Orbassano TO ITALY

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your support of UC Davis! This letter will serve as your receipt for your gift of the ICP Ocular Surface Analyzer for Veterinary Medicine.

Contributions from loyal alumni, friends, patients and parents like you provide vital support that helps UC Davis fulfill its land-grant mission to improve the world through excellent teaching, innovative research, transformational health care, and impactful public service. Your gift to UC Davis is helping advance one of the top public universities in the United States.

Thank you again for your investment in the future of UC Davis.

Sincerely,

Jessica Macaluso

Assistant Vice Chancellor - Advancement Services

UC Davis

PLEASE RETAIN THE INFORMATION BELOW AS YOUR RECEIPT FOR TAX PURPOSES.



SBM Sistemi Srl, as requested, we have designated your donation of the ICP Ocular Surface Analyzer for Veterinary Medicine towards the following:

School of Veterinary Medicine - Surgical & Radiological Sci-VM - Received on 09/12/2017

For IRS purposes, we document that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. It is the policy of the University of California, Davis to utilize a portion of the gift principal and/or short-term investment income on current gifts and grants to support the cost of raising and administering gift funds.